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Ref. No. MCHI/CEO/13-14/223
October 29, 2013

To

Shri. R. A. Rajeev (I.A.S.)
Principal Secretary,
Environment Department,
Government of Maharashtra,
Mantralaya, Mumbai 400 032

Sub: Requést for Appointment
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Greetings from MCHI-CREDAI

Please recollect the letter sent by our Vice President, Shri Deepak Goradia bearing
No. MCHI/TO/13-14/013 dtd. 14% October 2013. I would like to draw your
attention on following issues;

a. Reappraisal by various Authorities
b. Process of Approvals at various steps.

Therefore, I would like to personally discuss with you alongwith our Core
Committee Members about the suggested changes in MoEF Notification which was
issued by Government of India on 22nd August, 2013.

We look forward to your earliest appointment.
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(8. S. Hussain)
To
Shri. R. A. Rajeev (LLA.S.)
Principal Secretary,
Environment Department,
Government of Maharashtra,
Mantralaya, Mumbai 400 032
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